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VIRGIN CABIN CREW  
BARGAINING UPDATE

IT’S A NO VOTE ... IT’S A NO VOTE ... 
SO WHAT’S NEXT?SO WHAT’S NEXT?

Today the vote for the Virgin Cabin Crew agreement was voted down. So what happens 
now?

IMMEDIATE NEXT STEPS:
Caret-Square-Right	 You will receive a survey from your TWU bargaining committee to capture the specific 

issues with the agreement, which will be presented to Virgin

Caret-Square-Right	 Your TWU bargaining committee will be reaching out to Virgin to meet again and 
discuss their intentions on how to proceed

Caret-Square-Right	 There will be TWU members’ meetings scheduled to discuss developments as they 
occur

HOW WILL VIRGIN RESPOND?
Virgin has a range of options on how they may proceed.  We do not know which path they 
will choose until we meet with them again. The range of options include but are not limited 
to:

Caret-Square-Right	 Recommence negotiations

Caret-Square-Right	 Put the agreement out for another vote

Caret-Square-Right	 Apply to Fair Work Australia to assist with negotiations

Caret-Square-Right	 Apply to Fair Work Australia to terminate the agreement

Whatever path Virgin decide to take, it is important that you are a TWU member so you are 
strong, united and informed!

www.twu.com.au/join
TOGETHER, WE ARE STRONGER. JOIN NOW FOR A BETTER FUTURE.
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